
 

About Us:  

Argos was founded in 2006 and is based 
out of Limestone Community High School in 
Bartonville, Illinois.   

We learn engineering, manufacturing, and 
programming skills while designing and 
building the robot with professional mentors 
to compete each year in the FIRST 
Robotics Competition.  
 

Mission: 

Our mission is to grow individuals by 
teaching engineering, programming, 
manufacturing, and design principles 
through our FRC program while promoting 
STEM to our local community through 
outreach opportunities and by supporting 
the FIRST programs using a collaborative 
process. 
 

Sponsors: 

Our founding and primary sponsor is 
Caterpillar Inc. who provides most of our 
financial and mentor support.   

Limestone Community High School allows 
our team to build out of the wood and metal 
shops as well as assisting with 
transportation to our away events. 

We are also sponsored by several local 
businesses that specialize in custom 
engineering and manufacturing that provide 
us a combination of financial, mentor, and 
fabrication support. 

 

 

 

 

Brand: 

The Argos brand extends beyond our 
uniform that features black and yellow 
striped pants to include our powder-coated 
robot and pit design.  

We chose black and yellow as our team 
colors to further our partnership with our 
founding sponsor, Caterpillar.   
 

 

Outreach: 

We are deeply seeded within our 
community and use our skills gained to 
promote STEM while helping others:   

Easter Seals – Penguin Project 

In 2018, we piloted plasma cut Argos head 
keychains as giveaways at events.  That 
led to designing penguin key chains that we 
manufacture and sell to support the 
Penguin Project that empowers children 
with special needs. 

OSF Hospital – GoBabyGo! 

We participate in semi-annual workshops to 
customize ride-on cars for children with 
spina-bifida. 

Peoria Riverfront Museum  

Each year, we demo our robotics program 
at ‘RoboRumble’ to promote FIRST and 
STEM to thousands within our community. 

Girl Scouts 

We are partnered with our local Girl Scout 
troop to help with the robotics badge.  This 
has expanded our STEM outreach to 
include a rural and underserved community 
of minorities. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


